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The power to SAVE

NEW HAMSHIRE PUBLIC UTILITIES COMMISSION
Debra Howland, Executive Director

21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10

Concord, NH 03301-2429

Subject: DM 12-075
Update Requesting Extension of Service

Dear Ms Howland,

Pursuant to New Hampshire Code of Administrative Rules, Part PUC2003.01(d), Electricity NH, LLC
d/b/a Electricity for New Hampshire has complied with and successfully completed the testing
requirements for Electronic Data Interchange (EDI) with Granite State — National Grid (GSEC), New
Hampshire Electric Co-Op (NHEC) and Unitil Energy System (UES). Attached are Certificates of
Completion for EDI testing.

Electricity for New Hampshire is requesting extension of service to include the service territories of

GSEC, NHEC and UES.

Also, enclosed is an electronic copy in PDF format on DVD.
Please let me know if you have any questions.

Best Regards,

b]

Kevin Dean
Principal Member
July 13,2012

Ce: Emile Clavet, Principal Member; Electricity for NH, LLC



